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Immaculate Conception 
703 12th Avenue, Fulton, Illinois 61252 

Sain t  Pa t r ic k 
Route 84, Albany, Illinois 61230 

Please remember to still send in 
your envelopes when you are on  
vacation this summer.  The Parish 
counts on your continued support, 
because the bills never take a 
vacation! 

Happy Birthday 

If we’ve missed your Birthday or     

Anniversary, please  call  the Parish 

Office @ 815-589-3542. 

Father Matthew Camaioni will be on 

vacation from Aug. 5 through Aug. 

13.  Please call the office 815-589-

3542  for any questions or if it is an  

emergency.  

NO DAILY MASSES  OR         

EVENING MASSES DURING 

THAT TIME. 

Aug 3 Janice Hansen 

 Daekota Knott 

Aug. 5 Jeff Hoese 

Aug 6 Jolene Champion 

 Norbert Piron 

 Jeanine Tufty 

 Linda Wenzel 

Aug 8 Patricia Wuebben 

 Halle Posateri 

Aug 9 Christis Wayne 

 Theresa Soesbe-Ward 

Aug 13  

 Joe Holmbo 

Aug 15 Ron Bell 

Aug 16 Charles Dykstra 

 Kole Schipper 

 Lauren Posateri 

Aug 19 Charles McGowan 

 Bernard  Zajicek 

Aug. 20  Raeann Hass 

Aug 21 Dee Menz 

Aug 22 Julie Mure-Ravaud 

Aug 23 Terry Tufty 
 Marc Smith 
Aug 26 Robert Dickherber 
 Jean  Giesler 
Aug 28 Theresa Bickford 
 Leslie Mussmann 
Aug. 31  Jon Kavanaugh 

 

Aug 1 Scott & Theresa Bickford 

Aug 3 Richard & Janann Sanderson 

Aug. 5   James & Beverly Schmerse 

Aug 12 Ronald & Margaret Hook 

 Karl & Amy Lemke 

Aug 15 Daniel & Amy Portz 

Aug 16 Randy & Ellen Schmitt 

Aug 17 Barney & Cindy Barnhart 

Aug 25 Norbert & Carlene Piron 

Aug. 26 Frank & Nadine Brabender 

Aug. 27 Corey & Marie Currie 

Aug. 28  James & Christine Thomson 

 

 

 

 

 

The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary is on August 15th.  This is a Holy day 

of Obligation.  Vigil Mass is  Wednesday, Aug. 14th @ 7:00 pm @ IC.- 8:00 am 

Mass on August. 15th @ IC,  also Mass  on August 15 @ 5:30 pm @ St. Patrick   

Save the Date:  Our Blood Drive will be on Wednesday, August 14 from 2-6pm @ 

IC. Call the office for an appointment.  Every day, every donor & every patient counts 

all summer long. Please donate.  ALL PRESENTING DONORS WILL RECEIVE A 

VOUCHER FOR A $10.00 GIFT CARD TO AMAZON,COM,  CASEY’S GENERAL 

STORE, DAIRY QUEEN OR DOMINO’S!  WILL YOU GIVE? 

RE NEWS 

Registration is Here!  Families already in our RE Program will have a registration 

packet mailed to them this week.  Please look over the information and make any 

corrections and return the forms to the office.  New families can pick up a packet at 

the back of church to fill out & return to the office.  Registration is due  August 

16th.  We are still in need of catechists for the coming school year.  Please contact 

Fr. Matthew or Marie Currie if you are able to help our program this coming year. 


